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16th March 2016 

 

Dear Parents, 

We are delighted to share the exciting news that we have appointed a Year 4 teacher for the next 

academic year.  Mrs Kittler is a teacher experienced in teaching KS2 and is local to Hughenden. 

Miss Sleight will be joining the Year 5/6 team with Mr Meatyard and so we will be able to 

permanently reduce class sizes. 

As we grow from a vertically grouped school to a single form entry school, we will continue to team 

teach with the lower and upper KS2 classes. 

We are presently interviewing for a job share post in Year 2 and will share this information with 

you when appointments are confirmed. 

Mrs Penfold will be increasing her hours within school and remaining in KS1. 

In a climate of difficult recruitment and retention in education, we are very proud to have secured a 

solid teaching base with a focus on your children’s wellbeing and academic standards. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Sarah Leighton 

Headteacher 
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